
Hello West Point Families- October 31,  2022

Thank you, PTSA!
Our Hall of Treats and Upside Down Dance were a huge success this past 
weekend. Thank you to our PTSA for all of their hard work, our teachers and 
staff for decorating the halls, and families for donating candy. It was fun to see 
so many student and the creative costumes. 

Quarter 1 Assemblies
Quarter 1 Honors Assemblies will be held on Friday, November 4th. Honors 
assemblies will recognize students who earned Principal’s List by having all A’s 
on their report card, Honor Roll for earning A’s and B’s on their report cards, 
Perfect Attendance, and SPARK Student of the Month. Invitations will be sent 
home this week for students who will be receiving certificates of recognition.. 
--9:15 AM- 4th Grade
--9:45 AM- 5th/6th Grade
--1:45 PM- 7/8th Grade

Spelling Bee
Congratulations to 8th Grader Dylan Byrd for winning the school spelling 
bee and 6th grader Zachary Bowers as the runner-up. Dylan will be 
invited to represent West Point at the District Spelling Bee. 

Veterans Day Tribute
Families and community members are invited to attend our annual 
Veterans Tribute on Wednesday, November 9th at 5:30 PM in the West 
Point Multipurpose Room. Our Band, Orchestra, and Choir students will 
perform. 

Have a great week!   
Amy Mikos,  Principal

Upcoming Events

Monday,October 31
Early Release @ 1:45
Spirit Day: Movie Madness- 
wear your favorite movie 
t-shirt

Tuesday, November 1

Wednesday, Nov. 2
Site Council- 8AM 

Thursday, November 3
📸Picture Retake Day

Friday, November 4
-West Point Spirit Day
-PTSA Hat Day-must wear 
your hatband
-PTSA Student Store during 
lunch recess
-Quarter 1 Honors 
Assemblies
--9:15 AM- 4th Grade
--9:45 AM- 5th/6th Grade
--1:45 PM- 7/8th Grade

Have a Concern or Looking for Help? Dysart has a Guide to Solving 
Problems as a resource on our Parent webpage to help parents and 
community members identify the district staff member that would have 
the most information to provide answers to questions and concerns or 
solve problems. Please don't hesitate to contact us, using the steps listed, 
whenever you have questions or concerns related to the school, district or 
your child's progress.

You’re Invited: Dysart Career and College Expo 
on October 26

Dysart Unified School District families,

On Wednesday, October 26 from 5:30-7:30 p.m., 
the Dysart Unified School District is hosting a 
Career and College Expo to help you plan and 
explore your student’s future. The expo will be held 
at the Dysart District Office, located at 15802 N. 
Parkview Place in Surprise and will showcase 
Dysart's Career and Technical Education programs, 
local colleges, military, and West-MEC. 

We hope you can join us for this event. Please visit 
Dysart.org/CTEexpo for more information.

https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems
https://www.dysart.org/mainsite/pages/student-services/976/guide-to-solving-problems
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Quick Reference Guide
Parent Portal

Student Lunch Menu

Student Handbook

School Calendar

PTSA News
● Hat Day- Friday Nov. 4th
● Student Store- Friday Nov. 4th- Add 

money to your child’s PTSA Student 
Store Account Here: 
https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/
store/items/463573

● Membership Meeting- Nov 8th, 4:15PM
● Special Election, Nov. 8th, 5:15 PM
● Order Spirit Shirts Here: 

https://westpointptsa.memberhub.com/
store?limit=21&live=true

The PTSA is still looking to fill the open 
treasurer position. Interested candidates 
can fill out a nomination form located in the 
front office  or email the PTSA directly for 
more information. 

If you have any questions, please let us 
know. Questions? Email 
westpointptsa@gmail.com

West Point Families,
West Point PTSA is having a special election meeting on Tuesday, October 4th, at 4:30 pm in the library. 
The special election is to fill our open Treasurer position. Those interested in running for the position are 
encouraged to complete a nomination form or reach out to the PTSA to let them know their intent to run. 
The nomination form can be picked up in the school office. Interested parties can also run from the floor on 
the night of the election. In order to run for a board position, a person must be a West Point PTSA member 
in good standing and must possess a Dysart Volunteer badge or be able to obtain one. Candidates for 
treasurer should have a good understanding of finances and ideally have some experience working with 
business accounting software. If you have any questions, please let us know.   
West Point PTSA
westpointptsa@gmail.com

Have a Concern or Looking for Help? 
Dysart has a Guide to Solving Problems as 
a resource on our Parent webpage to help 
parents and community members identify 
the district staff member that would have 
the most information to provide answers to 
questions and concerns or solve problems. 
Please don't hesitate to contact us, using 
the steps listed, whenever you have 
questions or concerns related to the 
school, district or your child's progress.
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